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Tidings from the East!

Last month we had our annual Lodge of Instruction. I would like to thank all those who attended and say that the work was 
excellent all around.

We will be hosting the Grand Master's Area Conference at Lakeville Lodge on Tuesday, March 30th at 7:00pm. All Masons are 
welcome to attend and refreshments will be served during the break. Thanks to the lodge work crew that came in on Saturday 
March 27th to spiff the Lodge up for the Area Conference: Secretary Todd Whitteberry, who organized the event; Donna Hoover; 
Austin Whitteberry (Todd's son); Mike Johnson, and Jud Rouch. They really made the place sparkle!

Our Stated Meeting will be on Thursday, April 1st (No foolin!), at 7:30pm. We will be having pizza before the meeting so please 
RSVP so that we will have enough to Brian Hoover, WM (574-233-2671 / n9lhm@yahoo.com) by Wednesday.
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Hello Sisters and Brothers! I hope the Spring weather is finding you enjoying the sunshine with just a bit more energy!

Thanks to everyone for your help in making the Cheer Bags which will be delivered to our members that we haven’t been able to 
see for a while. We want them to know that they are loved and missed.

We pray for our community during the pandemic and rejoice that we are beginning to see a light to hopefully bring this time to a 
close. If anyone needs help registering for your vaccination or a ride to your appointment, please let the Worthy Matron know so 
that we can help.

I hope that you will join us at our April Meeting when we will honor Star Points – past and present. The Star Points are the floral 
center of our Star and we will honor them with a “Garden Party” (the Rick Nelson song just went through my head). I am asking 
everyone to come dressed in spring colors. Sister Beth Gargis will be coordinating the refreshments after the meeting.

Baskets of Blessings!
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Message from the Worthy Matron

Dates to Remember:

Dates to Remember:

Message from the Worshipful Master

Tue Grand Master's Area Conference @ Lakeville - Refreshments during the break.Mar-30 @ 7:00pm
Thu Dinner - Pizza (RSVP to Brian Hoover, WM - 574-233-2671 - n9lhm@yahoo.com - by Mar-31)Apr-1 @ 6:30pm
Thu Stated Meeting - Refreshments to follow the meeting.Apr-1 @ 7:30pm

Tue Stated Meeting - Light refreshments to follow the meeting.Apr-6 @ 7:30pm


